
Subject: Support Statement for Burtonsville Elementary School Construction 

Dear Council Members, 

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed construction of the new 

Burtonsville Elementary School. As a member of the community and a dedicated advocate for 

quality education, I believe that investing in the future of our children is paramount. 

The need for a new Burtonsville Elementary School is evident in the growing population of our 

community and the increasing demands on our educational infrastructure. A modern and well-

equipped school facility is essential to providing an optimal learning environment that fosters the 

academic, social, and emotional development of our students. 

The construction of a new Burtonsville Elementary School aligns with our commitment to 

offering the best possible education to our children. It not only addresses the current capacity 

issues but also ensures that our educational facilities meet the highest standards for safety, 

accessibility, and technology integration. 

I urge the Montgomery County authorities to prioritize the funding for the Burtonsville 

Elementary School construction in the FY25 Capital Budget and FY25-30 Capital Improvements 

Program. This investment is an investment in the future success of our community, providing our 

children with the resources and facilities they need to thrive. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I am confident that supporting the new Burtonsville 

Elementary School construction will contribute significantly to the continued growth and 

prosperity of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Julio E. Diaz Sosa  

 

 


